
September the Twenty-Sixth 
Nineteen Hundred and Sixty Two

Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc. 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I enclose my check for two thousand five hundred 
dollars ($2,500.00).

Please may I ask that you identify the item to which 
the five thousand dollar payment made on December 22, 1961 
relates. From my records I can't identify it and it will 
be helpful for me to do so.

The other day I saw a tankard by Joseph Rogers. The 
size and design were pleasing and it was in perfect con­
dition. However, there was imbedded in the cover a coin or 
medallion and the lettering thereon is visible on the inside 
of the cover. Previously I have not seen a tankard with a 
coin or medallion in such part of a tankard. What do you 
think?

I am,

Sincerely yours,

CCM:geg
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